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QUESTION 01

QUESTION 02

Why was Osceola High
selected as the first school
in Osceola County for the
weapon detection devices?

If an alert occurs, how will
the more detailed search be
handled?

As the flagship school in Osceola School District,
Osceola High School is proud to be the first school to
pilot this new program. OHS is often asked to pilot
programs, and we are proud to help our school district.
Our priority is to ensure the safety and security of all of
our students and staff so that we can offer the best
educational experience in Central Florida.

QUESTION 03

Are law enforcement
officers involved in the
screenings?

Use of Weapon Detection Devices 
On Campus

If an alert occurs after a student exits the device,
school administration will conduct a more detailed
search by utilizing handheld metal detection devices.
The students' bookbags will also be searched by
administration.  

Law enforcement will not be involved in the
screenings. 

QUESTION 04

What if students are
late to class as a result
of the screening?

Students will receive an excused pass to class if they
are late due to participating in the screening process. 

QUESTION 05

What if students arrive
on campus outside of
the traditional school
start time?

Students who arrive outside of the traditional school
start time will participate in the same process. This
process will occur as the student enters the Student
Services office. 


